GLACIAL ENERGY

October 14, 2009

Mr. Henry Bergeron

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21S. Fruit St., Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Glacial Energy Licensing — Confidential Material
Mr. Bergeron,

Glacial Energy is a privately held company. As such, our financial statements are not released to the
public, and are considered privileged and confidential information. On May 4™ Glacial Energy
submitted Comparative Compiled Financial Statements for 2005, 2006 and 2007. This document is in
the public domain on the PUC website. We respectfully ask that you withdraw this documentation from
public view due to our confidentiality concerns.

Thank you in advance for your assistance. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at
203-273-2074.
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